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Hall Park Academy is a sponsored academy, which became part of the Redhill 
Academy Trust in July 2014. The Executive Principal of the Trust, provides direct 
support and guidance for the academy.  
 
The Academy caters for students from 11-18 years and currently has a total number 
of 707 students on roll. Numbers in the sixth form are currently 96. 
 
Year 7 intake has increased over the last 3 years, with numbers consistently around 
138 students admitted into year 7 each academic year. A high proportion of students 
live in the Eastwood area and come from the local feeder schools.  
 
The Ofsted judgement in 2017 rated the school as Good overall and Outstanding for 
leadership and management.  One of the strengths of the school is it’s pastoral system.  
Students are grouped into 1 of 4 Houses and we operate a House and vertical tutoring 
system.  The pastoral system promotes an aspirational and supportive environment 
for all our students.  Ofsted quoted ‘Pupils are smart and courteous. They behave well 
and enjoy working together to support each other’s learning’. 
 
Each House consists of around 135 students ranging from Year 7 to Year 13.  Within 
each House there are 7 tutor groups led by a tutor and co-tutor.  There is a range of 
inter-house events and activities that take place throughout the school year with all 
Houses vying for the end of Year House trophy.  
 
Pastoral leaders at Hall Park have a strong focus on academic achievement of all their 
students in their House and offer a supportive network in order for all students to 
achieve their full potential.   
 
Student leadership is a strength at Hall Park Academy we have a flourishing student 
council led by the head boy and head girl and each house has their own house 
captains and house leadership teams.   
 
 
  
 
 
 


